Texas
Gas Service.

A Division of ONE Gas

B

Judy J. Hitchye

1301 S. Mopac, Suite 400
Austin, TX 78746

Office: 512-370-8229
judy.hitchye@onegas.com

May 29, 2025

Sent Via UPS and Email

Dear Mayor, Council Member and City Administrator,

Texas Gas Service Company, a Division of ONE Gas, Inc. (“TGS”), hereby provides this courtesy notice
to the Local Regulatory Authorities and their Staff of TGS’s intent to file a Statement of Intent of Texas Gas
Service Company, a Division of ONE Gas, Inc., to Increase Rates Within the Company’s Incorporated
Areas of the Central-Gulf, West North, and Rio Grande Valley Service Areas, in the State of Texas. TGS
anticipates this filing will be made no sooner than June 30, 2025.

Respectfully submitted,

/e

Judy J. Hitchye
Managing Attorney



